
From: Singapore Airlines 
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 4:49 PM
Subject: Update: Aircargo from Bangladesh into Australia

Dear Business Partner(s), 

Greetings from SIA Cargo! 

The Office of Transport Security, Australia has informed the industry partners (Air Carriers) of their revised required for cargo originated from, or transited through Bangladesh.   

Under the new arrangements air cargo that has originated from, or transited through, Bangladesh will be prohibited; unless it has undergone an appropriate security examination at an approved last port of call before travelling to Australia or is otherwise exempt from examination under Australian regulations. 
1. The approved examination methods are: X-ray; explosive trace detection; or physical examination. The shipment has to be re-screened piece by piece  (not ULD basis) in transit. 
1. The approved last ports of call: Singapore for SIA Cargo 
1. The exempt items are: mail items under 500 grams; cargo under 250 grams and shorter than 5 mm; live animals; human remains; biological tissues; legitimately prepared dangerous goods; Commonwealth Government articles; and diplomatic bags.
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The new arrangements will take effect from 11 May 2016. 

The requirement applies for cargo transported onboard (SIA Passenger aircraft and SIA Cargo Freighter) to Australia. 



Best regards 


Singapore Airlines Cargo, Dhaka 
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